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A S S E M B L Y M E M B E R



Wishing you a beautiful holiday season 
and a new year filled with peace,  
good health, and much happiness. 



REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT
NEW YORK STATE ASSEMBLY • MEMBER 76TH DISTRICT 
1485 York Avenue, New York, NY 10075 • 212-288-4607  

SEAWRIGHTR@NYASSEMBLY.GOV

If we may be of assistance, we are just a call, email or visit away!


